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Please oppose measure SB1583.  The decision on curriculum, library and 

instructional materials should be left to the local school boards, not to a controlling 

state with a one-size-fits-all approach.  This bill would remove parental rights to have 

input in their local school board to decide what they want their children exposed to.  

This bill would be an open door to allow all sorts of inappropriate materials into all the 

schools in Oregon.  Keep curriculum decisions at the local level, and allow parents to 

have a say in their children's education.  Vote NO on SB 1583. 


